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From: Jashawn <parentsforprotection@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 9:09 AM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA
 

 
Attention: Summit Hill District 161 Freedom of Information Officer
 

Please send me an electronic copy of the complete McGraw-Hill Contract that Summit 161 recently purchased. Please include all
correspondence between John Snipes, the curriculum team and district 161 with 
McGraw Hill. 
 

Thank you 
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